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Your submission for this review:

the increases being canvassed are both excessive and unwarranted, given that there is no shortage of water and there is a current
cost of living crisis. Accordingly, increases of water rates as proposed would not be well received by the electorate. The
government should factor in population growth through immigration and increased home building and finance the infrastructure
required in advance, that would be sensible and good policy





